
Dear People, 

 

The age of oil is over.  Fracking is destroying the water and land and causing earthquakes where 

they did not occur before.  More people who live near fracking are being treated for 

cancer.  Fracked gas has a high methane content that is much, much worse than CO2.  We need 

renewable power in Connecticut, and we need to stop wasting natural resources.  We do not need 

pipelines running underground that could explode at any time.  We do not need pipelines 

crossing our watershed areas.  We do not need pipelines taking over private property.  We do not 

need pipelines carrying fracked gas across the state to be shipped across other states and 

eventually overseas.  The only people who will benefit from this are the gas companies and the 

pipeline companies, and this will only be a short term gain for them for the shale areas are 

already drying up.  Bringing fracked gas to Connecticut will not benefit the people of 

Connecticut or the people of the United States.  Renewable energy is the only safe, convenient 

energy for the 21st century. 

 

Dorothy Lovett Buckley 

3 Fern Street 

Hartford, CT 06105 

 


